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Weekly News – Friday 29th November 2019   
 

Year One 
Dear Parents, 

Rehearsals are in full swing for the winter concert and we’ve started 
learning the dances now too.  We look forward to seeing you there 
on 11th December.   

Maths 

In maths this week we have learnt about 3D shapes.  We have 
been able to name them, describe their properties using faces, 
vertices and edges. We have looked at everyday 3D shapes and 
sorted them. 

Talking point: What 3D shapes can you find around your home?  

English  

In English this week we have finished our everywhere bear story by 
making postcards from the Everywhere bear to the class and 
describing where we had been on our adventures.   

Phonics: U-E (flute and cube), I (long I - like in find, kind), o (long o 
like in gold, hold)   

History: In History this week we have written sentences describing 
our favourite toy.  We thought about what is was made of and 
used adjectives to describe the materials properties.  

Talking Point: Talk to your child about your favourite childhood toy 
– if you have any photos you could show them even better! How 
were your toys different to the toys they have now? If you have 
any old toys you’d like to share with the class we’d love to see 
them.  
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Notices 

If you are able to help in Foxglove class they need a parent to change library books once a week. Please 
let us know. 

Y1 Trip to St Luke’s church 10th December – please make sure you have returned the permission slip. All 
classes need more helpers to come with us as well.  
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